
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: 
 

Mayor and City Council 

From: 
 

David Elliott 

Date: 
 

August 24, 2015 

Subject: 
 

Approval of Funding for Stormwater Pipe Repairs at 2339 
Delverton Drive. 

 
 
ITEM DESCRIPTION 
 
Approval of Funding for Stormwater Pipe Repairs at 2339 Delverton Drive.  
Estimate for the rehabilitation is $91,528, which includes a 20% contingency. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
This project involves shotcrete replacement and reinforcement of 145’ of 72” CMP.  
The pipe has exposed soil in several areas and is starting to deform.  This internal 
replacement will avoid an open cut in the road that would involve a 25’ deep 
excavation.  The project is scheduled to coincide with the lowering of lake level at 
Kingsley Lake for other Culvert Repairs on North Peachtree Road. 

RECOMMENDED ACTION 
 
Staff recommends approving $91,528 in funding for Stormwater Culvert Repairs at 
2339 Deverton Drive. 
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